
 MINUTES GFSS PAC MEETING                 Nov. 16, 2010 
 

Attendance:  Yvonne Johnston, Kelly Fitzpatrick, Tracy Noseworthy,  

Terry Nuyten, Natalie Strukoff, Wanda Hecht, Nicola Hecht, Brent Johnson 

 

Business Discussed: 

GFSS Swim team came in to thank the PAC for our help in funding their trip to 

the Provincial Swim Meet. 

A letter was sent from Scott Stewart addressing the issue of whether or not we will be 

having future dances, and what changes may need to be made to school policies 

regarding the consequences for students that do not follow the school rules when coming 

to a dance. 

A motion was made by Kelly Fitzpatrick, and was seconded by Yvonne Johnson to be 

able to vote on items via e-mail between meetings to prevent delays in moving forward 

on time sensitive issues.  

Yvonne would like to see more done to implement a Drivers Ed. program at GFSS. 

A presentation on Healthy Eating in our schools was put on by Heather Shilton. She is 

needing a parent volunteer to be a part of a committee to help make recommendations on 

Where our school is going and or needs to go regarding healthy food choices and options 

in our school. 

Unable to attend meeting: Scott Stewart-Principals Report, Teresa Rezansoff-School 

Board Report, and Cindy Strukoff- Treasurers Report  

 

 

 


